
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

Photographs taken on Wednesday 6th December 

2017 are available at the setting for you to view. 

If you would like to purchase your set of prints 

please make a payment - cash or cheque accepted 

(payable to ‘Littlebox Photography’) 

Special Offer Print Pack for £25.00 

(Available as a one-off purchase only). 

This includes the following; 

 1 - 8” x 6” colour print  

 2 -  6” x 4” colour prints 

 1 -  7” x 5”  black and white print  

We hope that you love the pictures of your child and 

want to keep them. However, you are under no 

obligation to buy the pack.  

 

Nursery News 
 

 
Adult Led Activities - The children have been really 

busy making lots of wonderful things for Christmas: 

 Crowns for the Christmas concert 

 Decorating Christmas Stockings 

 Reinforcing numbers by rolling a dice and 

then putting pom pom’s on a Christmas Trees  

 Making Christmas Cards 

Tapestry – no Tapestry updates this week as the 

team do not have their non-contact time.  

Lorraine Piddington – Zachary’s grandma and 

children’s Author will be back to read her books to 

the afternoon children today - Monday 18th 

December.  She will bring a copy of her books if you 

wish to purchase.   

Upcoming Events 
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18th December 2017 

Have a great Christmas from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

 

Christmas Concert – Wednesday 20th December 

11:00am in the Church – all children and families 

welcome.  The doors will open at 10:30am, for an 

11:00am start.  If your child DOES NOT usually 

attend nursery on Wednesday we would love them to 

be there too, just drop them at the setting around 

10:30/40 and we will walk ALL of the children over 

the road at 11.00, while you go and find a seat! 

 

There will be mince pies, tea and coffee served 

afterwards at the back of the church. 
 

Dates for your Diary: 

Last day of Term:  Thursday 21st December  

Have a lovely Christmas and see you in the New 

Year on Thursday 4th January 2018.  

 

Safeguarding  

We are going to bring back our ‘Going Home Book’, 

which will be available for parents to write a note 

and sign if your child is going home with someone 

else other than the eligible people written on your 

original registration form.  It is VERY important 

that we know this information - safeguarding the 

children is always a priority for us.  If there is a 

short-term agreement with a different adult 

dropping off/collecting we will require their full 

name and a contact telephone number.  

 

Clothing – On wet days we really do need to have 

more than 1 set of clothing in the red bags.  As you 

know children LOVE splashing in the puddles and do 

get wet, sometimes on more than one occasion!  

Any unwanted trousers you may have at home.  We 

started off with a big box in September and they 

have all disappeared. Donations very welcome! 

 

tel:07875%20214054

